
  

  

 

 

 

14.04.2025 

Dear Parents and Students, 

In alignment with the Ministry of Education's directive, our school is enforcing a strict ban on 
mobile phone usage within the campus. This policy aims to eliminate distractions, prevent time 
wastage, and create a more focused learning environment. Regular inspections will be conducted 
to ensure compliance. 

Consequences for Violating the Policy 

1. Confiscation: 

o First-time offense: The phone will be confiscated for one month. 

o Repeated offenses: The device will be held until the end of the academic year. 

o Serious breaches: If any photos of teachers, students, or staff are found on the 
confiscated device, the student will be referred to the Child Rights Unit for further action. 

2. Disciplinary Actions: 

o First offense: A written warning will be issued, and parents will be notified. 

o Repeated violations: Consequences will escalate, including: 

 Exclusion from extracurricular activities 

 Placement under behavior monitoring 

 Mandatory parental intervention 

 Possible temporary suspension 

3. Misuse of Phones (Illegal or Unethical Activities): 

o   Any serious misuse of mobile phones - will result in strict disciplinary measures as per the 
student behavior code. 
 

This policy is designed to maintain a distraction-free learning environment. We urge parents to 
reinforce the importance of responsible technology use and ensure that phones remain outside 
school premises. 

Your cooperation in upholding this policy is greatly appreciated. 

Warm Regards 

 
 
Supriya Sehgal 
Principal 


